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DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 

   We have some   
exciting new     
collaborations,  
fundraisers,       
activities,         
programs, guest 
speakers, and fun 
community events 
planned just for 
you! Each month, 
we'll be launching 
something new to 
keep things fresh 
and engaging. 

   January is often 
a time to take 
stock of how we're      
doing, how we 
spend our time, 
and how we want 
the year ahead to 
be even better. My 
personal    motto 
is “New               
Beginnings.” It       
reminds me that I can always improve, strive for better, or learn 
something new.                                                                                                          
I understand that change can sometimes feel challenging or hard 
to appreciate. However, I encourage you to see it in a positive 
light, with an open mind. Change can be exciting and offer new 
opportunities. Innovation doesn’t have to be scary, annoying, or 
disruptive. It can bring joy, growth, and a fresh perspective. 

I’m looking forward to a fantastic new year filled with innovative 

ideas brought to me by NSC Staff, senior members, guests,     

volunteers, and even students. Let’s work together to keep things 

fresh, exciting, and inspiring. Here's to a year of growth and new 

adventures! 



NSC Board Candidates 

Nikiski Senior Center’s Annual Membership Meeting will be held on Janu-

ary 22nd, 2025. Elections for Board Seats A-E will occur at this meeting.  

There will also be a vote on  proposed changes to NSC’s bylaws. To see 

proposed changes, call or see the admin office. 

Ballots will be available at the Annual Meeting. If you are unable to attend, 

you may request an absentee ballot. Write-in candidates are allowed, but 

you can vote for no more than 5 members. 

Myrna Dyer 

I have served on the board for the last three and a half 
years. We have accomplished something's I'm proud of. 
Some things we have gotten started. I would like to stay to 
have a chance to see them completed. I would appreciate 
your vote to see them to completion. I am a 50+ year       
resident of the Kenai, Nikiski area. I have owned three    
successful businesses . I hope that my life and business   
experiences will continue to help grow our center  



Mike moved to Alaska in 1969. Enjoys puppies,    
fishing, 4-wheeling, and running equipment. “I have 
been other places and Alaska is the place where you 
can do what you need to do. I have spent the last 45 
years working away from home. Continuing to serve 
on the board is my way of giving back to my         
community. Most of our members are people I went 
to school with or have met over the years”.  

 Mike Newcomb 







Nikiski Senior Center was awarded a 
$6,000.00 grant by Concoco Phillips 
to support our Senior Food Pantry in 
2025. We are so thankful for this 
sponsorship which assists our area 
seniors in need of nutritional           
assistance!  

Welcome to the New Year! The 

Sewing Group offers a monthly, 

free sewing class. The next    

project is a reversible Origami 

Bag for carrying groceries or 

what-not. Class is Tuesday, Jan 

14, 12:30-3:00 pm. Group  

member Rose Pilatti is teaching. 

Please bring your own fabric and 

supplies or use ours. We’ll have 

some pre-cut fabric in 18” 

squares. The final bag size is 

19x23 inches. All ages are      

welcome! 



John Walker, our Assistant Director, 

has been hard at work applying for 

grants to improve the center and how 

we can better help serve our         

members and community. John not 

only are you exceptional, you are 

such an asset to the Nikiski Senior 

Center. 

Nikiski Senior Center has been awarded a 

grant for the community garden project from 

the Alaska Division of Agriculture. This grant 

will allow NSC to begin clearing land and   

constructing a wildlife         

exclusion fence.  

Check out Jonathan’s 

recipe for Peanut     

Butter Blondies! 

These yummy treats  

are gluten free and 

many people have 

asked for his recipe.  

Also included is a QR 

code that will take you        

directly to Jonathan’s 

YouTube video, shot 

right here in NSC’s 

kitchen! The video 

shows his process for     

making this dessert. 

For all Jonathan’s    

videos, go to https://

www.youtube.com/

@That-One-Baker or 

search That 

One Baker 

on 

https://www.youtube.com/@That-One-Baker
https://www.youtube.com/@That-One-Baker
https://www.youtube.com/@That-One-Baker


 





 

NSC Board                

Meetings 

1/8/2025 

@ 1pm 

Make-up meeting                   

for December 

1/22/2025 

Annual membership 

meeting  

 

Service Area 

Board Meetings 
1/22/2025 

@ 4pm 

KPB Budget  

Presentation 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrated our sweet 

Emilia  for her 20th    

birthday!  

We celebrated our ever  

happy Jim for his birthday! 





 





 January Birthdays  



 



Activity Highlights 
• Silver & Fit: Mondays AND Thursdays @ 10:00-11:00 am  

• Cribbage Mondays @ 1:00 pm 

• Sewing Class:  Tuesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Yoga (via zoom):  Wednesdays @ 9:30-10:30 am  

• Blood Pressure checks: Wednesdays by Nikiski Fire Dept., when available 

• Crafts & Coloring Club: Wednesdays @ 12:30-3:00 pm 

• Pinochle: Thursdays @ 12:30-4:00 pm (Looking for experienced players!) 

• Bible Study: Thursdays @ 1:00-2:00 pm 

• January 1st Closed for New Year’s Day 

• January 8th Board meeting (make up for December) 

• January 10th Senior Round Up Line Dance 

• January 11th Bingo 

• January 22nd Annual membership meeting 

To:  

PLEASE  
PLACE  
STAMP  
HERE 
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